Good afternoon! We are down to the final stretch! Next week will be an early out on Friday at 11:30 and no lunch will be provided. Please make sure your lunch accounts (if in the negative) are paid off and library books turned in so that report cards can be sent home. If you have money left in your account, it will carry over to August. 

Awards Assembly: The Awards Assembly will start at 9:00 on Tuesday, May 21st. The classroom teachers will connect with you if your child is receiving an award.

Field Trip for 4th Grade: 4th Grade is taking a Field Trip on Wednesday, May 22nd. More information will be coming home from the classroom teachers about Trout Day.

Fun Day: Fun Day will be held on Thursday the 23rd. 3rd-5th will be outside from 8:30-11:30 and lunch following. K-2nd will be eating and then outside from 12:00-3:00. If there is rain, we will do as much as we can inside.

5th Grade Celebration: 5th Graders will “graduate” at 8:30 on Friday the 24th. Once the presentation is over, students may leave with their families.

Library Books and Fees: Friendly reminder, all library books are due this Monday, May 20th.  Reminder notices are being sent home in Friday folders of the book(s) your child currently has checked out from our library.  Your help locating these book(s) and returned them by Monday is greatly appreciated. Also, any student with who needs to pay a fee for a damaged or lost book are due as well. As in the past, report cards will be held in the office for any books not returned or fees not paid by the last day of school.   Questions can be directed to Mrs. Coon acoon@epsne.org.  

Last PTO meeting of the year
Monday, May 20th at 6:30pm. Please plan to attend the last PTO meeting of the school year. Meet the new board members, approve the budget for the 2019-2020 school year and much more. Child care will be provided.

Next Tuesday, May 21st we will be showering our THREE Sagewood Retirees with Flowers!  This activity is not mandatory but if your child would like to bring a flower for one or all of these soon to be retired Sagewood staff we would love them to participate.  Simply have your child bring a flower to school that day! Their teachers will then release them when convenient to deliver the flower to the appropriate teacher.  This is a great way to say THANK YOU to a past teacher or even if this teacher touched your child’s life while at Sagewood.  Our THREE Retirees are…
 
Mrs. Murdock - Kindergarten
Mrs. Thomsen - 3rd Grade
Mrs. Wise - Special Education
 
The Sagewood PTO will provide a large vase for each teacher so single flowers are perfect!
 
These last few days will be bittersweet for these three!  Let’s send them away with a SMILE (and hopefully a LOT of flowers).
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